

30th January 2019

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Childcare Vouchers and School Meals

Following a recent visit from our LCC Finance Officer, it has been brought to our attention that a number of parents have been using their childcare vouchers to pay for their child's school meals. Unfortunately, as a school we are not able to accept voucher payments towards school meals as dictated by the Government's policy, which states that childcare vouchers can only be used to pay for activities out of normal school hours and on school premises.

For future school meal payments, we ask that you either pay via debit card on your school money account or by cash or cheque to the school office. BRASC payments are the only payments that can be made via childcare vouchers.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

We appreciate your co-operation in this matter.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs A Dugdale







